FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000 & ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 

Thank you for your email of the 10th July 2020 requesting information in relation to a photo of a missed bin collection.
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I have reported missed bin collection on 8th July 2020. I have lodged a complain and promised by LCC to collect my bin either on Thurs 9th or Fri 10th July 2020. However when I called this afternoon I've been told that my bin has already been collected yesterday 9th July 2020 and they have picture of the emptied bin which I am disputing about. My bin still standing where it was and it is full. Nothing has been collected. So therefore I require the picture of the emptied bin they have collected as stated.
Please find attached the photo of the emptied bin.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk

Leicester City Council

City Hall, 115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ

info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
